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Dear Parents and Carers,

This term, we will be studying Tudor Tewkesbury, which is a local history unit. We're hoping to go to the John Moore Museum to learn more about the Tudors in our local area. Our class novel is ‘The London Eye Mystery’ by Siobhan Dowd. A narrative about Ted, an autistic boy, and his sister Kat trying to figure out how their cousin, Salim, mysteriously vanishes from a sealed capsule on the London Eye. In Science, this term we will be looking at life cycles and electricity. In June, we are very excited to be attending the local Science Festival; taking part in some interactive activities.

Please continue to support your children this term with daily spellings, reading and times table practice. We appreciate the time and effort you put into your child’s home learning. 


	Spellings
	Revisit daily
	Test on Mondays

	Maths task
	Weekly
	Set Wednesday, due following Tuesday

	Reading comprehension
	Weekly
	Set Friday, due following Tuesday

	Topic
	Half-termly
	Date to be provided




Please ensure that your child brings the following daily essential items into school, all named: water bottle, a healthy fruit or vegetable snack in a sealed container, a coat and a lunch box. Stationery will continue to be provided, so no pencil cases, or toys please. 

Pupils will need to wear PE kits to school, on Wednesdays and Friday (joggers and a warm sweatshirt would be great). Forest School will continue to take place on Thursday. Pupils need to wear school uniform that covers their legs - tights or trousers. A change of footwear is essential. Ideally wellies will be left in lockers. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Finally, please do not hesitate to contact us if there are any queries or concerns.

Best wishes,

Charlotte Budenis and Rebecca O’Connor 

cbudenis@glenfall.gloucs.sch.uk
roconnor@glenfall.gloucs.sch.uk
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